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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Subtitle of House Bill No. 1339 

"AN ACT FOR THE AUDITOR OF STATE - JUVENILE PROBATION AND INTAKE 

OFFICERS APPROPRIATION FOR THE 2005-2007 BIENNIUM." 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

Amendment No. 1 to House Bill No. 1339. 
 

Amend House Bill No. 1339 as originally introduced: 
 
Page 3, delete lines 1 and 2 in their entirety and substitute the following: 
" (B)  Does not exceed two hundred and twenty-four (224) positions authorized 
by the counties for probation and intake officers as of January 1, 2005; and 
does not exceed two hundred thirty-one (231) positions authorized by the 
counties for probation and intake officers as of January 1, 2006 and each 
year thereafter; for reimbursement under the requirements of subdivision (d) 
of this section." 
AND 
Page 4, delete lines 4 and 5 in their entirety and substitute the following: 
" (B)  Does not exceed two hundred and twenty-four (224) positions authorized 
by the counties for probation and intake officers as of January 1, 2005; and 
does not exceed two hundred thirty-one (231) positions authorized by the 
counties for probation and intake officers as of January 1, 2006 and each 
year thereafter; for reimbursement under the requirements of subdivision (d) 
of this section." 
AND 
Page 4, immediately following SECTION 3 insert an additional Section to read 
as follows: 
“  SECTION 4. SPECIAL LANGUAGE.  NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS 
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL AND TEMPORARY LAW.  JUVENILE 
PROBATION AND INTAKE OFFICERS STUDY.  The Administrative Office of the Courts 
shall study the caseload of the Juvenile Probation and Intake Officers and 
shall report back to the Arkansas Legislative Council prior to the convening 
of the 86th General Assembly in order to allow the 86th General Assembly to 
make an informed decisions regarding the appropriation and funding level for 
Juvenile Probation and Intake Officers.  The provisions of this section shall 
be in effect only from July 1, 2005 through June 30, 2007.” 
 
And appropriately renumber the subsequent Sections of the bill. 
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